City of Richmond

6911 No.3 Road, Richmond, BC V6Y 2Cl
Telephone (604) 276-4000
www.city.richmond.bc.ca

March 15", 2001
File: 0153-01

Vancouver International Airport Authority
PO Box 23750 ‘
Airport Postal Qutlet

Richmond, BC V7B 1Y7

Attention: Mr. Larry Berg
President and Chief Executive Officer

Dear Mr. Berg:

Re:  Request to appear as a Delegation

In response to your letter dated March 7™, 2001, this is to confirm that arrangements have been
made for you and your delegation (all representing the Vancouver International Airport
Authority) to appear at the General Purposes Committee meeting scheduled for Tuesday,
-April 17%,72000%at 4:00 p.m. in the Anderson Room, 2™ floor, Richmond City Hall. It is noted
that you wish to apprise Council of the Authority’s plans for 2001, as well as to provide updates
on several on-going airport initiatives, including:
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the recent economic impact study;

the Airport Connector and related road construction;
Domestic Terminal renovations;

airside capacity and delay reduction; and

noise management.
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urs truly,

. Richard McKenna
City Clerk

fla

cc Mayor Halsey-Brandt
Chief Administrative Officer —X
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Administration de I'aéroport international de Vancouver Fresident and Chief Executive Otfre: i
P.O. Box 23750 —AS |
Airport Postal Outlet DB‘~
Richmond, B.C. Canada SF
V7B 1v7 v .
March 7, 2001
The City of Richmond 0152 -0
6911 No. 3 Road C
Richmond, BC
V6Y 2C1

Attn:  His Worship Mayor Greg Halsey-Brandt and
Members of City Council

Your Worship and Members of Council:

| am writing to request an appearance by the Vancouver International Airport Authority at the
17 April 2001 meeting of the General Purposes Committee of Council. The Authority wants to
continue its practice of regular reporting to the City, both as one of our Nominating Entities and
as the community in which the airport is located. .

We would like to use the occasion to apprise Council of Authority plans for 2001 as well as to

bring it up to date on several ongoing airport initiatives. Some of the topics, we would like to
cover are:

¢ The recent economic impact study;

¢ Airport Connector and related road construction;
¢ Domestic Terminal renovations;

¢ Airside capacity and delay reduction; and

¢ Noise management.

We anticipate that the presentation will take approximately 15 minutes, and, as always, we
would be happy to answer any questions that Council may have.

Attending the session on behalf of the Airport Authority will be Mel Goodwin, Director and the
City's nominee to our Board, Anne Murray, Vice President Community and Environmental
Affairs, Michael O'Brien, Vice President Strategic Planning and Legal Services: Craig
Richmond, Vice President Airport Operations and me.

Please let me know if 17 April is acceptable to Council. In the meantime if you have any
questions or concerns, | invite you to call Meg Comiskey at 276-6529.

Yours truly,

cc: George Duncan, City Administrator o
J. Richard McKenna, City Clerk :
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